One week left for NJL entries
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The deadline for entries to the National Junior League 2021/22 is next Friday, September 10th and there are still
places available at some venues.

Team secretaries can register their teams by clicking here to download entry forms and registration forms, plus
details of dates and venues.

Entries to the National Cadet League are also open and the deadline is September 17th.
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